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2017 RYLA Rules
Every student who attends RYLA must recognize that there are important rules to be followed while at RYLA. While there may be other rules explained to you at RYLA, the rules listed below are those that each participant MUST understand before arriving at RYLA.  Please sign below that you and your parent understand the following rules that are in place to make your weekend at RYLA a wonderful experience for everyone.
1) NO boys in the girls’ cabins at any time.  NO girls in the boys’ cabins at any time.
2) The packing list states to leave cell phones at home.  Although most students do bring their cell phones, cell phones are not to be used for social calls or texting during any RYLA activities. If a phone call needs to be made, a chaperone must be notified of the situation and need for the call.

3) If a student drives a car to RYLA, the student will be required to give the car keys to the program director upon arrival.  Car keys will be collected and kept until the completion of RYLA on Sunday. 
4) A violation of any RYLA Rules will result in the participant’s parents being contacted immediately to pick up the student and return the student home.  

By signing below, I acknowledge that I understand the RYLA rules and that I will comply with these rules during the RYLA weekend.

 ____________________________________________________________________________
Signature of student                                                                         Date


_____________________________________________________________________________

Printed name of student
____________________________________________________________________________
Parent or Legal Guardian Signature
                                         Date

(Parent or legal guardian must sign)
Please submit this form and your other completed forms (RYLA Application, Participant Medical Form, Global Release Form, Rotary Photo Release Form) to your local Rotary Club RYLA Coordinator, or your School Teacher/Counselor that gave you the Application packet.  All forms are due by or before September 25, 2017.  If you have any questions, please contact RYLA District Co-Chair Joy Harter (jharter@cardon.us or 812-320-2543) or Co-Chair Loren Snyder (lasnyder@hilliard.com or 317-407-1837)  

